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            Electrical and Computer Engineering                                                                November, 9, 2018 
 

To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This is a letter in support of the proposal “From Microscope to Telescope: Interdisciplinary to 
Foster Human Development” currently being submitted by Universidade Presbiteriana 
Mackenzie to Coordenaçao de Aperfeiçoamento Pessoal de Nível Superior (CAPES) within its 
internationalization call.   
Within the proposal, the Nano Tech Center (NTC) at Texas Tech University confirms its 
intention to collaborate in the research theme “The Nano- and microscale: functional materials 
and devices” by receiving students and researchers from Universidade Presbiteriana Mackenzie 
(São Paulo, Brazil), as well as sending researchers from NTC to visit Mackenzie, within the 
limits of the available resources.    

Sincerely, 

 
Ayrton A. Bernussi 
Professor of Electrical and Computer Engineering 
Co-Director of the Nano Tech Center 
Phone: 806-834-8583 
E-mail: ayrton.bernussi@ttu.edu 
 


